
Headteacher’s Update
Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you have all had a good week. It’s been busy here at Lliswerry, here’s what has
been happening this week. 
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Harvest Festival - Food Collection
Some of our Year 10 learners in Mrs. Jones’ class are
carrying out a Harvest Collection in school as part of
their Teamwork - Princes Trust qualification. By doing this
they hope to make a difference to the community and
help local families who are experiencing food poverty.
By doing the collection, they are developing valuable
skills such as organisation, communication, leadership,
IT skills and teamwork. 

We would be very grateful if you could help us make a
difference to local families in Newport. If you would like
to donate any of the items on the list please drop them
at reception and we will deliver them to the learners.

Well done Y7 and Y8, great to see so many of
your attending after school football training. I
hope to see some good outcomes in your
upcoming matches.



Thank you to all our families and our community for your continued support.
                               

                              Best wishes,

                                                                                           Julia Fitzgerald 
                                                                                            Headteacher

Efforts to High Things

Upcoming Dates 
Thursday 10 October - Year 11 Progress and wellbeing report sent home (this is a
change of date)
Thursday 17 October - Year 7 Transition Wellbeing Evening 3.30-6.30
Friday 25 October - Year 7,8,9,12,13 Progress and Wellbeing update sent home 

Year 9 Boys Football 
A great win for our Year 9 boys on Thursday against a very good Crickhowell
School team. 
Goals scorers -  Tomas P. Albert D.
Seren y Gêm - Tomas P.  

Year 11 - Progress Evening Thursday 10 October 3.30-6.30
This is a really important event and I would encourage all parents
and carers with learners in Year 11 to attend. This is an opportunity to
meet with your child’s form tutor and look at their subjects together
to ensure they achieve their best at the end of the year. You can
also book to speak to Mr. Smith (Head of Year) and Mr. White
(ALNCO).
Please book your appointment on the link below.  
Click here  
 

Year 11

Year 7 & 8 Girls Football
Unfortunately, the girls lost yesterday against
Bassaleg. It was a close game and they
showed great belief, ambition, resilience and
determination.
Goal scorers- Dakota W.-M. and 2 from 
Pearl A.
Seren y Gêm - Dakota W.- M. 

‘

https://lliswerryhigh.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/

